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Your bill HB3152 to restrict incentives for natural gas products is a slap in the face to 

Oregon consumers.  Natural gas is a plentiful and clean source of energy.  The 

narrative that we must eliminate natural gas from Oregon does not make sense as 

we have nothing to replace it.  

  

Our electrical grid is already overloaded and the nationwide push to electric vehicles 

will make it worse.  Prices for all energy, including electricity has gone crazy in the 

last year.  We do not have enough alternate energy sources to pick up the void that 

this would cause. 

  

Please stop pushing for elimination of natural gas.  Your ideology to do away with this 

plentiful and inexpensive source of energy will push our country into an energy crisis. 

 


